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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

30/05/2018  18:19:152017/6779/P APP C Gilbert ? It needs to be stated clearly that the lift block does “not have the benefit of planning consent”.

? the revised application for the lift block should not again slip under the radar, and thus go before 

committee.

? Ongoing issues of compliance and enforcement need to be addressed.Landscaping

Comment.  From 2013/2815/P and 2017/6779/P.

2017/6779/P seems expedient, but with scant regard for Beaufort Court residents and neighbours in Brassy 

Road. 2017/6779/P states it will comply only in part with 2013/2815/P. Without justification it seeks absolution 

from the general service area .
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